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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

 

 
 

What a lovely end to a very busy week. 
Thank you to all the parent/carers who 

attended our workshop on how we teach 
reading at our school. 

  
If you missed this session and would like 
to attend another, Mrs Hill can arrange a 
meeting after school one evening. If you 
are interested, please email the office 
directly so we can ascertain interest. 

 
 

 
 

The MacMillan Coffee Morning was a 
great success as always. Thank you so 

much for your generous donations and for 
joining us and your children at the event. 

 
We will let you know how much money 

was raised in due course. 
 

 
********************************************** 

 
Picture News 

 
Information about Picture News and how 
you can support your child was sent via 

Parent Hub this week.  
 

Please have a look on Seesaw with your 
child for possible activity/discussion 

points you may wish to do with your child 
at home. 

 
****************************************** 

FOLS 
 

 
Friends of Lea School 

1st meeting Thursday 13th October 
2.45-3.30pm at school. 

 
Thank you to all parents, 

grandparents and carers who have 
expressed an interest in joining 

FOLS. 
***************************************** 

Tully Cup 
 

This term we will be choosing pupils who 
have shown that they are: 

 
‘Being the best they can be.’ 

 
The Tully Cup was presented to: 

 
30.09.22 

KS2: Edie T - Y3 
KS1: Harriet T - Y2 

07.10.22 
KS2: Jeremi S – Y6 

KS1: Adalynn P – Y1  
 

******************************************* 
Dates for your diary – upcoming 

events 
Upcoming trips and visitors into 

school 
 

12.10.22 Yr 1: Wild in the Wood 
12.10.22: Yr 4: The Collection in Lincoln 
12.10.22: Ultimate Frisbee event – group 

of 8 Yr 6 
12.10.22: Friendly Football Match – Yr5/6 

Sturton 
13.10.22: Yr 6: Art and Poetry day at 

Newark Air Museum 
17.10.22: Yr 2: The Old Hall 

Gainsborough 
 

Reception will be visiting the building site 
on Willingham Road as this links with 

their topic. 
Towards the end of term we will have the 
Indian experience workshop again which 
has been very popular with the children in 

previous years. 
*************************************** 

Tuesday 18th and 19th Wednesday 
October 

Progress Consulations  
You will be invited to meet your child’s 

class teacher to share how well your child 
has settled into the new school year, 
discuss their progress and share next 

steps. 
Please come and see your child’s work 

on Monday 17th October from 3pm. 
 

Friday 21st October 3pm 
Governor Certificate Worship 

If your child has been awarded a 
certificate from the Governors of our 

school for consistently displaying one of 
our values this term, you will be invited to 

attend Worship. 
 
********************************************** 

 
If you have any worries or concerns, or 

positive feedback, your first point of 
contact is your classteacher, but please 
bear in mind that drop off and pick up 

times are really busy.  
If it is something urgent then email the 

office and the message will be passed on, 
or see a member of the senior leadership 

team on the gate as you leave, 
alternatively, contact the office to make 

an appointment. 
 

You can also communicate with your 
class teacher via Seesaw, but once again 
please respect that they may not respond 

straight away, especially if this is after 
‘normal’ working hours – whatever these 

are! 
 

We would also welcome positive 
comments and compliments on what we 

are doing well. 
 

office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 
 

******************************************** 
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